
Nootka PAC Meeting 
7:00pm, May 28, 2025 

zoom 
 
Present: 18 members 

1. Introductions 
Jenn O’Sullivan is the PAC Treasurer 

2. Amendments to Gaming Grant Budget (Jenn) 
• The gaming grant is $20/student, based on the previous years student count. 
• There are strict parameters for spending the gaming grant, which must be non-curricular. 

The gaming grant cannot be spent on computers. 
• The gaming grant was not fully allocated in the original budget 
• Jenn has already applied for the Gaming Grant for 2025/26 
• With the goal of spending out the gaming grant budget, and in consultation with Nootka 

admin, the PAC suggests the following amendments to the budget:  
1. Movie License: Increase to $718 from the $525 voted on at the February 2025 

PAC meeting 
2. Ultimate Frisbee: $2000 
3. Hip Hop Dance: $2000 

VOTE to amend the budget: 

Adjourned 6:55pm 

Next meeting: AGM June 2nd, 6:30pm 


